
Paw Prints 
GRANT RANCH SCHOOL | 5400 S. JAY CIRCLE | LITTLETON, CO 80123  

MAIN OFFICE | (720) 424-6880       
ATTENDANCE | (720) 424-6961 

Paw Prints is a monthly 

newsletter for Grant Ranch 

School. This is an important 

communication link for 

parents and includes 

important happenings at 

our school.  

You can read, download, 

and print this newsletter 

monthly on the Grant Ranch 

Webpage.  

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org  

OCTOBER  2022 

Patricia Hurrieta, 

Principal 

Helpful Links 
Grant Ranch Website 

Denver Public Schools 

Grant Ranch PTO  

Grant Ranch Facebook 

DPS Calendar 2022-2023 

About Paw Prints 2022-2023 
Click below to view the monthly Paw Prints newsletters online:                                                               

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Deer-Creek-Middle-School-PTO/1387654894857803
https://www.facebook.com/GrantRanchSchool
http://grantranch.dpsk12.org
https://www.dpsk12.org/
https://www.facebook.com/grantranch.pto
https://www.facebook.com/GrantRanchSchool
https://grantranch.dpsk12.org/2022/08/23/dps-calendar-2022-2023/
https://grantranch.dpsk12.org/search/paw+prints
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Wednesday 10/5 and Thursday 10/13 

• Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30 - 7:30  

 

Friday 10/14/22 

• NO SCHOOL - Parent Teacher Comp Day for teachers 

 

Monday 10/17/22 

• NO SCHOOL - Teacher Planning and Assessment Day 

 

Tuesday 10/18/22 

• Parent Advisory Committee (ELA PAC) Meeting  

3:15 - 4:15 pm 

 

Thursday 10/20/22 

• Parent Advisory Committee (ELA PAC) Meeting  

8:15 - 9:15 am 

 

Saturday 10/22/22 

• October 22 - PTO Fall Festival 11am- 3pm 

 

Looking Ahead… 
Wednesday 11/16/22 

• Spelling Bee   

 

Monday 11/21/22 - Friday November 25 

• NO SCHOOL 

http://www.kcllbaseball.com/
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http://www.girlscoutsofcolorado.org/en/about-girl-scouts/join.html?utm_source=schoolnewsletter&utm_medium=email
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Sponsorship space in 

this newsletter is 

extremely affordable! 

Reach parents in your 

local community & a 

significant portion of 

your investment goes 

back to the school! 

Want to sponsor this 

school? Please contact 

Rob Mangelson at 

Rob@tscacolorado.com 

or  

(720) 878-4107. 

mailto:Rob@tscacolorado.com
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https://aspengrovecenter.com/event-listings/
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http://www.flyingpigburgerco.com/
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